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To the House Committee on Labor and Workplace Standards: 

I have been working at Providence Portland Medical Center for 15+ years and this is 

our 2nd strike in the past 1.5 years. This current strike has been going on for the past 

32 days and Providence has done nothing but talk badly to us, about us and spread 

numerous lies to our community. They are not bargaining in good faith and are using 

money and power to hold this over all of us front line workers who work to care for 

our community members. They choose to spend millions of dollars weekly on SCAB 

nurses,  who are mostly from the east coast. They are hurting our community and we 

need to hold them accountable to show the public the truth behind how much money 

they are choosing to throw at these scabs and not give their own employees fair 

contracts.   

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide comment and I look forward to your support, 

Stephanie B.   RN 

  


